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SUSPENSION OF POLICIES 
 
Board policies, including those involving Board operations, may be suspended only upon 
a majority vote of all the members of the Board at a meeting, which has been called to 
deal specifically with the proposed suspension.  The suspension shall be described in 
writing and distributed to Board members prior to that meeting.  If no written notice 
has been given, a unanimous vote of the Board shall be required 
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